
 

 

CRJC Riverbend Subcommittee 

Thursday, February 15, 2018 

Littleton Community Center 

Meeting Summary 
 
Present: 
 
Rick Walling, Vice Chair, Bath 
Jan Edick, Littleton 
Bill Graves, Barnet 
Alex Belensz, staff 
 
1. The meeting was called to order by Rick Walling at 7:08. There was not a quorum of 

members, so most agenda items were not addressed (approval of meeting minutes, election 

of chair, updates, and other business). 

 

2. Rick described to the attending members three conservation projects for which the 

Ammonoosuc Conservation Trust will be submitting grant applications to the Upper 

Connecticut River Mitigation and Enhancement Fund (MEF). All three projects involved 

properties with located near the confluence of the Ammonoosuc and Connecticut Rivers: the 

Neil Chamberlain property in Bath, the Jean Chamberlain property in Bath, and the Jean 

Chamberlain property in North Haverhill. The Neil Chamberlain property has frontage on the 

Connecticut River and the Jean Chamberlain property in Bath has frontage on the 

Ammonoousuc River. Each project would involve placing a conservation easement on the 

property and plantings to create or enhance riparian and/or wetland buffers.  

 

Since there was no quorum present, it was agreed that a letter would be drafted to indicate 

the support of the three members present for the awarding of grant funds from the MEF to 

support these three projects. The letter will clearly state that it is conveying the support of 

the three members, but not the subcommittee as a whole. 

 

3. The next meeting will be on April 19th, 2018 at the Littleton Community Center. 

 

Meeting summary respectfully submitted by Alex Belensz.  


